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To :
Editors
Journal of Biomedicine and Translational Research


Dear Dr./Mr./Ms. Managing Editor

I am writing to submit our manuscript entitled, “CORRELATION BETWEEN NAFLD FIBROSIS SCORE WITH LVMI IN NAFLD PATIENT” for consideration as an Original Research in Journal of Biomedicine and Translational Research. We examined the correlation between NAFLD Fibrosis score with LVMI in NAFLD patient through a 12-month analytical cross-sectional study and our result suggest that there was a positive correlation between NFS score and LVMI in patients with NAFLD.

Given that there was a positive correlation between NFS score and LVMI in patients with NAFLD, we believe that the findings presented in our paper can be subclinical markers for cardiovascular damage in NAFLD patient, so early interventions to reduce the progressivity and cardiovascular complication can be done.  We think that this research will be interest the reader of your journal.

	This article represents our original work and we take full responsibility for the information provided. We declare that this article is not currently under consideration in another journal. It also has not presented in congress. All the co-author have seen and approved the manuscript as well as the order of authors. We also have no conflict of interest associated with this publication, and there has been no significant financial support for this work that would influenced its outcomes.

	We are looking forward for your consideration and hope this article could be published in your journal. Please let us know if this manuscript need any revision. 


Sincerely yours,
DR. dr. Hery Djagat P, Sp.PD, K-GEH
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